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NEW LOOK, SAME MISSION
At Close the Gap California, it's all about substance: the recruits and the
policies they'll go on to author. But we did make time for a spring
makeover!

FIRST QUARTERLY REPORT
Judge our campaign
by its results, not its
look! Read up on what
we accomplished in
the �rst quarter of
2019, as we gear up to
set more records in
2020 and beyond.
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SILICON VALLEY LITERATURE, LEADERSHIP, & LUNCH
Friday, April 12th

JOIN US

Jewish Community Center,
Palo Alto

RESERVE YOUR SEAT TODAY

There’s still time to RSVP!
Featuring Assemblymember
Susan Talamantes Eggman,
CTGCA founder Mary Hughes, and
authors Vanessa Hua and Liza
Monroy. 
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